ATTACHMENT III

HAY WARD

March 26, 2018

Mr. Bryant Fields

DAL Technology, Inc.

8105 Edgewater Drive, Suite 202
Oakland, CA 94621

Subject: Fire Stations 1-5 Improvements
Subcontractor Substitution Request for Electrical Work

Dear Mr. Fields:

This letter shall serve as notice pursuant to Public Contract Code Section 4107 that Arntz
Builders, Inc. (ABI) has submitted a written request to substitute DAL Technology as a
subcontractor on the City of Hayward Fire Station 1-5, Project Nos. 07476, 07477, 07478,
07479, 07480. A copy of the substitution request is enclosed with this letter.

Pursuant to the Public Contract Code you have five (5) working days to submit written
objections to the City regarding the substitution request. Failure to submit written objections
shall constitute your consent to the substitution. If written objections are filed, the City will
schedule a hearing regarding ABI’s request and you will be provided five (5) working days’
notice of such hearing.

Sincerely,

D=

Dave Hung
Senior Civil Engineer

cc: JP Van Zee
Alex Ameri
Michael Vigilia
Kathy Garcia
Garrett Contreras
Scott Anderson
Steven Dewan
Ibrahim Eyad
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